
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Challenge Training Expedition  
  

Dear Parent/ Guardian and Participant,  
 

As part of your training for your World Challenge Expedition you are required to attend a 
training expedition on the weekend of 14th and 15th March 2020 at Dalesbridge Campsite, 
Austwick.  
 

Coach transport will leave the school coach park at 8am Saturday 14th March and return 
at approximately 5.30 pm Sunday 15th March. There will be a charge of £13.50 to cover the 
cost of the coach.  
 

Attached to this email is an information pack regarding the two day training weekend and kit 
list for the training weekend only, not the expedition itself.  
 

Participants should be checking the World Challenge website regularly to ensure they are up 
to date with their task list, for example visas and vaccinations.  
 

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that both school and World Challenge must 
have up to date medical information regarding the participants. Medical questionnaires can 
be amended on the World Challenge website and school can be informed by contacting the 
school nurse Mrs. McIntyre. Participants will not be allowed to attend the training weekend 
without all relevant personal medication, for example, asthma inhalers.   
 

Please give your consent and payment for the trip via ‘parentpay’ by Friday 28th February.  
 

Yours sincerely,   
Miss E. Green  
  

 


